
                         

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) wishes to 

inform all the interested parties that the Commission’s website www.cysec.gov.cy has 

been updated with frequently asked questions (FAQ) regarding the Companies 

Providing Administrative Services (ASP).  

 

The Commission calls again, all the interested parties to address any questions to the 

Commission after: 

- studying the relevant legislation, 

- reading the related questions and answers (FAQs) and announcements under every 

relevant subject,  

- first contacting their legal advisors. 

 

The Commission will only reply to questions regarding the specific application of the 

articles of the Law or their interpretation.  The reply period is 3 to 10 days.  

Questions whose answers are on the Commission's website (FAQ / Announcements), 

or general questions, will not be answered. 

 

 

Nicosia,  January 23,  2013 
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